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Notice of Public Hearing regarding
Priebe Lake Outlet Structure Replacement

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at its regular board meeting on Wednesday, July 14, 2021 at 9:00
a.m. in the Shoreview City Council Chambers, 4600 North Victoria Street, Shoreview,
Minnesota, the Rice Creek Watershed District (RCWD) Board of Managers will receive public
comment under Minnesota Statutes 103B.251 on the ordering of the following project: Priebe
Lake Outlet Structure Replacement. The total project cost is expected to be approximately
$80,000 and would be funded by RCWD’s general tax levy on real property within the
watershed (Anoka County $22,721, Hennepin County $589, Ramsey County $41,027,
Washington County $15,664). This project will not require a special assessment or charge on

individual parcels.

A project concept plan can be reviewed at www.ricecreek.org/plop or at the District office,
4325 Pheasant Ridge Drive NE, Suite 611, Blaine, MN 55449. Questions about the project
should be directed to Kyle Axtell, RCWD Project Manager by phone at 763-398-3072 or by email
at kaxtell@ricecreek.org.
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